
  

 

 

I reached out to SENDIASS when my daughter was suddenly permanently 
excluded from her school. I needed to talk to someone about things as this 
was very upsetting as a family. 

 

Thankfully I managed to talk to you which turned out to be amazing 
support from you. You gave me great advice before the meeting and 
throughout the meeting as well.  

 

I was told about Sendiass by a friend that had used you in the past.  

I would tell families to ring up as you will get rung back and it’s a great 
support. 

 

Tracy, Suffolk parent. 

August 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.suffolksendiass.co.uk/

